
Herbicide applications must be performed by an applicator licensed with the state of Nevada. Visual 

confirmation of herbicide applications may be difficult to determine. For this reason, the Nevada 

Department of Agriculture requests that herbicide application records be sent to the R.E. responsible for 

the project once an herbicide application has taken place. Always follow herbicide label requirements 

when making applications. 


